
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

December 15th 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers of Yellow Class, 

 

I am writing to let you know about some staffing changes in Yellow Class. Mrs Davies, who teaches 
Yellow Class on a Thursday, is retiring and moving away after Christmas. I know you would like to 
join us in wishing Mrs Davies a very happy retirement and we all wish to extend our thanks to her 
for her many years of dedicated service to Cypress Primary School.  

 

Mr Staniforth, a very experienced teacher and former Deputy Head at Whitehorse Manor Infant 
School, will be teaching Yellow Class every Thursday from January. He has spent time in Yellow 
Class as means of handover with Mrs Davies and I know you will all make him feel very welcome 
here at Cypress. 

 

I wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a peaceful and happy New Year. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mrs G Roberts 

Head of School 


